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Tel./Fax No. 2287 3696  

National Service Scheme Unit,  

Vidyapeeth Vidyarthi Bhavan,  

2
nd

 Floor, ‘B’ Road, Churchgate, 

Mumbai – 400 020. 

 

No. NSS/ 775 /2012-2013. 

 

Date: 16.11.2012 

 

To, 

The Principal of Colleges having NSS Unit. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 This is to inform you that, the NSS Cell, University of Mumbai have received a 

circular from Asstt. Programme Advisor, NSS Regional Centre, Pune, Govt. of India 

regarding 3
rd

 Indian Student Parliament (Bhartiya Chhatra Sansad) to be held at MAEER’s 

MIT School of Government, Pune.   

  

As mentioned in the letter received from the Youth Affairs and Sports, Government of 

India, you are requested to inform all NSS Volunteers of your College to go through the 

website www.indianstudentparliment.com for further details and for the timely registration for 

the participation in the 3
rd

 Indian Student Parliament. This circular may be put on College 

Notice Board for wide publicity. The Circular & guideline uploaded on www.nssmu.org web 

site. 

 

Looking forward for your co-operation.  

 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prof. Atul H. Salunke, 

                                                                     I/c. NSS Programme Co-ordinator. 

 

C.C. to 1) Shri. M.S. Jambhule, Asstt. Programme Advisor, NSS RC, Pune. 

             2) Dr. P.N.Pabrekar, State Liaison Officer, NSS, Govt. of Maharashtra. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nssmu.org/

